
VILLAGE OF ELLENVILLE 

HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION 

JULY 8, 2013 

MINUTES 

 

The July meeting of the Village of Ellenville Historic Preservation Commission was called to order at  

5:00 p.m. in the 3
rd

 floor meeting room of the Government Center by Acting Chair Jeff Rubin. 

 

Present: Commissioners K. Draganchuk, P. Ross and J. Rubin. Also present were former Chair Marion M. 

Dumond and Town of Wawarsing HPC Commissioners Jeff Slade and Gregg Wood. 

 

Minutes of the June 10, 2013 meeting will stand as distributed. (PR/KD) 

 

HPC Vacancies - The Commission discussed its present and its future.  Town of Wawarsing HPC 

Commissioners Jeff Slade and Gregg Wood came to the meeting to discuss the vacancies on both HPC 

Commissions.  Presently there are vacant seats on both Commissions. Jeff Slade proposed that the Town 

HPC and the Village HPC work together and opened the discussion of cross membership.  MD to contact 

Julian Adams, State Historic Preservation Community Liaison Coordinator to discuss this possibility. 

 

Grant Project - MD collaborated with Tim Lukaszewski and completed the graphics and text for the 

Downtown Historic District brochure.  As stated in the grant MD sent the content for SHPO to review.  

Lorrane Weiss sent back several revisions to be made before the brochure can be printed.  MD will work 

with  TL to make these revisions and proceed with printing the brochure as soon as possible. When the 

revisions are made, Stedners’s Printing will make 1500 color copies on glossy paper for distribution.  The 

Commission discussed  placing PSA’s in the Shawangunk Journal.  JR and  MD  will  work together 

to photograph and write text on six, or so, historic properties within the Downtown Historic District to 

submit to the Shawangunk Journal. 

 

There was no notice of the SHPO audit report at this time.   

 

There is no report on any Commissioner training opportunities with Bill Krattinger.  MD to contact Mr. 

Krattinger to discuss any opportunities that can be arranged in the near future for both the Village and 

Town HPC Commissions. 

 

The next meeting date has been changed from Monday, August 12, 2013 to Monday, August 5, 2013 

at 5:00p.m. 

 

Please note that in between meetings HPC members working on projects should email progress, questions, 

etc to all members rather than waiting for an official meeting. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 6:15 p.m. (KD/JR) 

 

Recorded by 

Kim Draganchuk, Secretary 


